Minutes of the September 9, 2019 Meeting – Forest Lakes Club
Chairman Jeff Vincent called the meeting to order at 8:45 p.m.  Members of the board present included Gary Branning, Jared McCall and Joe Watkins.  Debbie Devenny and Luke Wolters were unable to attend.
Treasurer’s Report

We currently have $10,873.71 in the ByramTwp. escrow account, $31,515.79 in the dam assessment account, $73,244.23 in the operating account and $26,302.44 in the MMF for a total of $141,935.17.

Prior to the meeting there was voting for board members from 8:00 p.m. – 8:40 p.m.

Discussion
A motion was made by Jared McCall and seconded by Gary Branning to accept the minutes of the August 12, 2019 meeting as read.  The motion was unanimously approved.   
Per our attorney, Eileen Born, as of now, the 2017 PREDVA amendment requires mandatory membership – this is the law in effect now.  The proposed amendments were conditionally vetoed.   The changes were passed by the state senate.

Our Annual Oktoberfest is scheduled for October 19, 2019 at the Forest Lakes Clubhouse.

The sheds at Main and Cove were re-roofed today.  Thanks to Luke Wolters to cleaning out the shed at Cove Beach.

A motion was made by Joe Watkins and seconded by Jared McCall to adjourn the meeting at 9:20 p.m. The motion was unanimously approved.  

